Brendon Roberts

From: RATHAN Pahee

Sent: Monday, 4 July 2016 2:35 PM

To: Matthew Rosel

Cc: Brendon Roberts

Subject: RE: Redevelopment of the Australian Technology Park SSD 7317

Good Morning Matthew,

| refer to Department’s email below regarding the Response to Submissions (RtS) for the Australian Technology Park
Application.

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the RtS and notes that all Roads and Maritime’s requirements raised in the letter
dated 14 April 2016 have been addressed.

Furthermore, it is understood that TFNSW has requested for a Construction Traffic Management Plan for this
development.

Roads and Maritime has no further requirements for this development.
If you like to discuss this matter further, please call me on_

Regards

Pahee Rathan
Senior Land Use Planner
Network Management | Journey Management

Every journey matters

Roads and Maritime Services
27 Argyle Street Parramatta NSW 2150

From:

Sent: Monday, 23 May 2016 2:37 PM

To: RATHAN Pahee

Subject: RE: Redevelopment of the Australian Technology Park SSD 7317

Hi Pahee

The applicant has submitted its response to submissions (RTS) raised during the exhibition of the Australian
Technology Park application (SSD 7317). The RTS is available to view on the Department’s website at
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view job&job id=7317.

Could you please provide any further comments / recommended conditions by COB on Friday 3 June 2016.
Please feel free to give me a call should you have any questions.

Kind regards



Brendon Roberts

Senior Planning Officer - Key Site Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment

GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001

From: RATHAN Pahee

Sent: Thursday, 21 April 2016 4:48 PM

To: Simon Truong

Subject: Redevelopment of the Australian Technology Park SSD 7317

Dear Simon,

Please find the attached Roads and Maritime response to the proposed redevelopment of the Australian Technology
Park

Pahee Rathan
Senior Land Use Planner
Network Management | Journey Management

Every journey matters

Roads and Maritime Services
27 Argyle Street Parramatta NSW 2150
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Before printing, please consider the environment

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This email and any attachment to it are intended only to be read or used by the named addressee. It is confidential and may contain
legally privileged information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistaken transmission to you. Roads and Maritime Services is not
responsible for any unauthorised alterations to this email or attachment to it. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not
necessarily the views of Roads and Maritime Services. If you receive this email in error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender.
You must not disclose, copy or use any part of this email if you are not the intended recipient.
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